
 

 
ENVISA (France) delegates visit IIAEM, Jain University 

 
 
Mr. Narendra Kapur, India Business Manager and Mr. Mahesh Chougula from ENVISA, visited 

IIAEM, Jain University on May 6, 2013 and had discussions with the IIAEM faculty on possible 

collaborations in various academic programmes.  

 

Dr. N G R Iyengar, Director, IIAEM  informed them on various academic programmes conducted 

at IIAEM, short term courses of about 3+ days duration in various Aerospace and associated 

areas to working professional from R&D & industry and value added programmes to 

engineering students of different disciplines. He also said that we can consider (i) exchange 

programs for UG and PG students including their project work, (ii) R& D projects of mutual 

interest and (iii) Specific areas Aviation Business Management. Rep. ENVISA agreed to 

examine the possibilities and revert back soon. 


